
January 23, 2024 

 

TO:  Board of Commissioners 

 

FROM: Drain Commissioner Patrick E. Lindemann 

 

RE:  Hearing Requested on Spicer Group Report 

 

 

I have received a report from Spicer Group reviewing six alternatives for repair of the Lake 

Lansing level control structure.  It is posted on the Drain Commissioner’s page of the County 

website, www.ingham.org.      

 

This report was requested by the Board of Commissioners and awarded to Spicer Group in Board 

of Commissioners Resolution # 23-356. 

 

Due to the high public interest in the method, design, and cost of repairs, I am requesting a 

public hearing on the report before the County Services Committee of the Board of 

Commissioners. 

 

Taking into account the public testimony received, I will then present a proposal for Board of 

Commissioners action at a future date. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Patrick E. Lindemann 

http://www.ingham.org/

